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Edcgov.us Mail - Requested document GPS letter to BOS dated 6-16-2017

To: El Dorado County Board of Supervisors

cc: Don Ashton, CAO, Shawne Corley, Assistant CAO, Creighton Avila, Deputy
CAOQ, Tiffany Schmid, CAO Principal Analyst, Anne Novotny, Principal Planner,

Long Range Planning, CJ Freeland, Housing, Community and Economic
Development Programs

Subject: 2017/18 Fiscal Budget, CEDAC recommendations for Community
Plans

Dear Supervisors,

The Georgetown Preservation Society (GPS) asks that you adopt CEDAC's
recommendations for fiscal and staff support to develop Community Plans as
part of the 2017/18 budget.

GPS also requests to be included in the Community Planning effort and create a
historical overlay for the business community in downtown Georgetown. There
have been attempts to create a Georgetown Historical Overlay in the past and
documentation from those attempts has been retained and are currently
available; however, there is a renewed interest and sense of urgency given
recent proposed developments.

Georgetown resicdents take great pride in their historical community. Adding a
Georgetown Historical Overlay to the El Dorado County General Plan will

protect the cultural resources that make Georgetown a unique part of El Dorado
County.

Thank you, 4 > 1)
L it

/
- i [// = -/::(\/ 4 g

L

Ron Sheckler e
President, Georgetown Preservation Society
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